
Dr. William Stokes, Director
NICEATM (MD EC-17), NIEHS
P.O. Box 12233
Research Triangle Park, NC 27709

Re:
Report of the International Workshop on In Vitro Methods for Assessing
Acute Systemic Toxicity:

We are among the millions of Americans who are very concerned that
helpless animals are suffering and dying needlessly when there are humane,
less expensive and faster tests available!
Please begin to COMPLETELY remove ALL lethal dose animal-testing and
replace them with In Vitro tests.

Thank you for us and the animals.

Mr. and Mrs. J. L.  Denison


